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Dear Mr Duncan 

Thank you for your letter dated 3 September 2024 regarding petition E-Pet 028-24 and E-Pet 039-24 
- Funding of an all-abilities playground for Charnwood-Dunlop School (the petition). I am writing to 
provide the ACT Government response to the petition.

The ACT Government is investing strongly in upgrading and renewing ACT public schools to provide 
modern, inclusive and high-quality education facilities for all students.  

The ACT Government will work with Charnwood Dunlop School to deliver a new all-abilities 
playground, during this term of government. 

I trust this information provides the petitioners with assurance their concerns are understood, have 
been acknowledged and will be responded to by the ACT Government. 

Yours sincerely 

Yvette Berry MLA 
Minister for Education and Early Childhood 
26/11/2024
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